
Dryden Contracts

Lori Hall <lhall@dryden.k12.mi.us>
Wed 8/11/2021 9:31 AM
To:  Elwell, Abigail <AbigailElwell@mackinac.org>

Hi Abbee,

In response to your email about the food service contract, there has not been a new full contract since
2018, so I do not have a new one to post.  They have done wage reopeners and that is posted on the
website showing the new wages for this year.  They have done an addendum for increases in pay.

That is located in the same spot on the website as the contract.

If you need anything further please let me know.

Thanks,


-- 

Lori N. Hall
Superintendent's Secretary
Dryden High School
3866 Rochester Road
Dryden, MI 48428
810-448-4090
810-796-3698 (fax)

--
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